
TELEPOLY Consulting  

Promoting a Diversity of Digital Communications 

(via Electronic Delivery) 

 

August 6, 2010 

 

Ms. Marlene H. Dortch 

Federal Communications Commission 

The Portals, TW-A325 

445 12th Street SW 

Washington, DC 20554 

 

Re: Notice of Ex Parte Presentation – GN Docket No. 09-191, WC Docket No. 07-52, 

and GN Docket No. 10-127. 

In the Matter of Preserving the Open Internet; Broadband Industry Practices and 

Framework for Broadband Internet Service 

 

Dear Ms. Dortch: 

 

On Thursday, August 5, 2010, the undersigned (on behalf of EDUCAUSE and the 

American Library Association) held a brief conversation with Zach Katz to discuss the 

proposed classification of broadband Internet access services and “net neutrality.”  I 

informed Mr. Katz that the first priority for libraries and higher education is to preserve 

the openness of the Internet for distance learning, e-government services, job training, 

research, and access to other educational and information services.  The organizations 

support reclassification of broadband access to the Internet, or legislation, as two ways to 

ensure the enforceability of measures to limit discrimination and paid prioritization over 

the Internet.    In contrast, the issues surrounding the treatment of specialized or managed 

services are less significant than the need to protect the openness of the Internet.  On 

behalf of EDUCAUSE and ALA, I expressed the desire to work with the Commission to 

obtain an agreement on an enforceable set of measures to protect the openness of the 

Internet.  

 

Sincerely, 

 

 
John Windhausen, Jr. 

President  

Telepoly Consulting 

 (202) 256-9616 

jwindhausen@telepoly.com 

 

cc:   Ed Lazarus 

 Zach Katz 
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